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July 18, 2021 
8th Sunday after Pentecost; Commemoration of the First 

SixEcumenical Councils; the Holy Martyr Hyacinth of Amastris; 
Holy Martyr Emilian (360-63) 

Tone 7 
Schedule of Sunday & Weekday Services 

Don’t take a vacation from worshipping God! 
 

Sunday Collections for July 11, 2021: 
 

Envelopes: $377.00                   Loose cash: $130.00              
Candles: $93.00                         Parish Dues: $25.00                     TOTAL: $625.00                                                             

Please mail your donations to: St. Josaphat, 8624 White Oak Ave, Munster IN 46321. THANK YOU! 
Парафіяльні Oголошення 

1. Ласкаво запрошуємо всіх відвідувачів загостити до нас на каву і солодке у церковному залі після 
Святої Літургії. 

2. Ми закликаємо всіх наших парафіян молитися за мир у світі, особливо про закінчення війни та мир 
в Україні, а також щоб США зібралися разом і намагалися зрозуміти один одного. 

New monastery for Sisters established in Illinois 
St. Nicholas Eparchy has been enriched with an addition of a monastic community. On July 12,2021 Bishop Benedict (Aleksiychuk) 
greeted the monastic sisters arriving in Chicago from Ukraine. The Sisters, five in all, will be living in Richmond, IL (not far from 
Chicago) in a monastic location consisting of a chapel and a residence.  The Lord has bestowed the Sisters with many gifts and 
talents that they can utilize in serving the faithful, but the greatest and the most priceless gift they bring with them is their prayers. 
When the church prays, it becomes a living church. The monastery is named The Dormition of the Mother of God, whose patron is 
the Univ Blessed Mother, and our Sisters have brought a replica of the icon of the Univ Blessed Mother here from Ukraine.  The 
establishment of the monastery is a unique event that serves as a sign that our Eparchy is growing spiritually into a large, unified 
family. We are incredibly grateful to all who worked diligently to make it possible for the monastery property to become suitable both 
for living and praying. We are most grateful to God for such an enormous gift we have received that coincides during the year of the 
60th Anniversary of St. Nicholas Eparchy.  The St. Nicholas Eparchy was established in the United States with its Cathedral located 
in Chicago, IL, when Pope John XXIII signed a papal decree on July 14, 1961. 
During this eparchial anniversary year, on August 28, 
2021, we will have the first Pilgrimage to The 
Monastery of the Dormition of the Mother of God, 
where we will celebrate the opening and blessing of this 
monastery and we invite all of you to take part in this 
joyous occasion. The program for the day will be: 
11:00am    Moleben to the Blessed Mother. 
11:30am    Opening and Blessing of the Monastery. 
12:00pm    Hierarchical Divine Liturgy. 
  1:45pm    Greetings by Bishop Benedict and Clergy.  
  2:15pm    Welcoming Reception with the Sisters. 
  2:30pm    Youth group performances. 
  4:30pm    Conclusion. 
For more detailed information please call 773-276-5080 
or send questions to info@esnucc.org 
The monastery is at 5700 Hill Rd, Richmond, IL 60071 

A new Priest and new Deacon for the Eparchy 
On August 1, 2021 Deacon Martin Nagy will be ordained to the Priesthood and Subdeacon Andrii Oliinyk will be ordained as a 
Deacon.  Deacon Martin Nagy was born in Beech Grove, Indiana in 1958.  Deacon Martin attended Catholic schools and in 1981 
graduated with a Bachelor of Science Degree in Business before entering St. Josaphat Seminary at Quincy University in 
Illinois.  Upon completing St. Josaphat Seminary and the Catholic University of America, he was ordained as a Deacon and accepted 
into the Ukrainian Catholic Church.  Currently he is serving as a Deacon at St. Michael Parish in Tucson, AZ. Subdeacon Andrii 
Oliinyk was born in 1991 in Chortkiv, Ukraine.  Subdeacon Andrii had graduated with a power-engineer degree of Lviv Polytechnic 
National University and in 2014 he became a student at the Seminary of the Holy Spirit in Ukraine. During his education Subdeacon 
Andrii was organizing children’s summer camps, visiting cancer-diagnosed children in hospitals, and working with the military in 
Ukraine.   In 2019 he was accepted into the service of the ministry as a reader, candle bearer and Subdeacon at St. Nicholas 
Ukrainian Catholic Cathedral. 

Parish Announcements 
1. A warm welcome to all our visitors today. We invite you to join us for coffee and rolls following our 

Liturgy. 
2. We call upon all our parishioners to pray for peace in the world, especially for the end of the war and peace 

in Ukraine, and that all people in USA come together and try to understand each other. 

7.18.21 – 8-ша Неділя після  
Зіслання Святого Духа 
9:30 a.m. - Вервиця і сповідь 
10:00 a.m. - Служба Божа 
7.25.21 – 9-ша Неділя після  
Зіслання Святого Духа 
9:30 a.m. - Вервиця і сповідь 
10:00 a.m. - Служба Божа 

7.18.21 – 8th Sunday  
after Pentecost 
9:30 a.m. – Rosary & Reconciliation 
10:00 a.m. – Divine Liturgy  
7.25.21 – 9th Sunday  
after Pentecost 
9:30 a.m. – Rosary & Reconciliation 
10:00 a.m. – Divine Liturgy  



Lord, heal my friends from their sickness. There is no earthly disease, 
sickness, or disaster that is too big for You and Your healing, Lord.  

You are the Great Healer, and I have total faith that You can help relieve 
them of this. Thank You, Jesus, for Your mighty protection. Amen 

Prayer list of the sick or aged parishioners & friends of the parish 
Georgia Sosnowski, Stephanie Babij, Myroslava Iwachiw, Finbarr Jones, Olga 

Wasylowsky, Teodozia Shyika Lucyk, Natalie Shuya, Rose Adamko, Irene Karpinec, 
Nadia Kusznir, Oksana Nosyk, John and Natalie Lackhouse, Richard Case, and young 
Samuel Rocha. Remember also all those who have suffered due to Covid 19 – the ill  

and deceased, healthcare workers and those who lost jobs or income. 
If you know of someone who should be on this list, please let me know the name of the individual. 

Our intercessory prayer for the sick and aged is truly helpful and comforting. 

Father Volodymyr would like to visit our sick and elderly parishioners, especially those who cannot be with 
us for liturgies. Please call him at 773-979-4737 to let him know who would like a visit. 

О. Володимир бажає відвідати хворих та старших парафіян, які не можуть приходити  
до церкви. Просимо повідомити його за номером 773-979-4737. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


